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Boldmere PTA would
like to wish all parents
and carers a very
Happy New Year and we
look forward to raising
more money for your
children in 2025.

2025 PTA planning meeting

We are planning to hold a PTA meeting on zoom on
Thursday 30th January 2025 at 8pm. During this meeting
we shall discuss upcoming events for the Spring term.

It would be lovely to see some new faces so if anyone
wants to join please either message your PTA class rep

or email boldmere.pta@gmail.com and we can send

over the zoom details when the meeting is set up.

If you have a joke to share, get in touch
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